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Huge Shoutout to Marsh McLennan Agency and
Back 2 School America
Just before the 2024-2025 school year startedJefferson Jr/SR High School was
presented with over 100 Back 2 School kits for students from the Marsh Mclennan
Agency courtesy of Back 2 School America. Marsh Mclennan is a comprehensive
professional service firm operating all over the globe with a focus on risk
management, people, and growth strategies.

These kits were thoughtfully filled with essential school supplies, including pencils,
notebooks, pens, markers, and other materials crucial for academic success. Each
item was carefully selected to ensure that our students have the tools they need to
thrive in their studies. On the first day of school, many students were pleasantly
surprised as they received these boxes, which symbolized a fresh start and a
supportive community eager to see them succeed.

This Month’s Highlights

Student Updates
By Malachi Belizaire, Sophomore

“So far, Jefferson High School has started to make a turnaround because we have a
lot of things going on that we didn't have last year. We have sports coming back like
football and volleyball. The school is setting up a lot of activities for us this year, and
the new building in the back should be really cool too”



Teacher Highlights
By Ms. Haley Warren, Agriculture

The Agriculture program is all about building leadership skills and preparing
students for career success. "Seeing the impact on student exposure and growth
has only deepened my passion for education. Since graduating, I’ve come to realize
just how vital programs like this are for our students’ futures.

The agriculture facilities are nearly finished, and once our students have the
opportunity to engage with all the incredible resources in the agriculture
department, they’ll truly see the benefits. This program, proudly supported by
Miami Valley CTC, is set to offer our students a wealth of opportunities and
hands-on experiences that will be invaluable as they move forward in their
education and careers."

A Message from Principal Caldwell
Our teachers are prepared to approach this year with passion and

intensity—teaching as if their hair is on fire. This means delivering engaging lessons
that challenge our students to think critically, push their boundaries, and grow as
individuals. But our commitment goes beyond academics; our number one priority
is ensuring that every student feels safe, supported, and ready to learn. We are here
to provide not just education, but also a sense of belonging and community.

As we move forward with purpose, I encourage all of our students, families, and the
Jefferson community to take advantage of the opportunities ahead, to be active



participants in their learning, and to contribute to the positive culture we are
building here at Jefferson Jr/Sr High School.

Together, we will make this year one of growth, achievement, and success.

Principal Caldwell

Be Sure to visit our website

Jefferson JR/SR High School

https://jrsr.jeffersontwp.k12.oh.us/

